
 

Monday, October 16th, 2023 

         

Dear parents/guardians, 

We are happy to announce the return of our fabulous TCBY fundraiser.  In 

previous years, thanks to this fundraiser, the grade 6 students have had the 

opportunity to enjoy a memorable year-end overnight field trip as well as a 

spectacular graduation, and we are hoping to offer the same for this year’s 

2023-24 graduating class.   

We had to make a few changes this year.  Firstly, our supplier has been 

increasing the cost of the cups over the past few years, however we have not 

increased our selling price to the students, therefore our profit has decreased 

significantly. We have asked several other schools who sell TCBY as a 

fundraiser and they have told us that they are all selling it at a much higher 

price than us.  In order for this fundraiser to be profitable, we have decided to 

sell the cups for $4.00 each.  We understand that this is a considerable 

increase, however we hope that you will continue to encourage us as the 

Grade 6 students truly benefit from this fundraiser.  

Secondly, this year, we will be selling the TCBY every Thursday during 

afternoon recess.  An order form will be sent home at the beginning of each 

month, and we encourage you to place your order at the beginning of the 

month to ensure your child will receive their delicious treat on time.  All 

orders are to be handed in no later than the Friday of the previous week to 

give us time to complete all the paperwork. 



 

Below you will find our first order form for the last week of October and the 

month of November.  Please complete this order form and send it with your 

payment in cash by Friday each week, so we can prepare the orders which will 

be delivered to the classrooms on the following Thursday afternoon at recess.  

You may place your order weekly or once a month.  Make sure to indicate 

your child’s name, class, teacher and the amount included in a Ziploc or 

clearly identified reusable container.  The cost of each cup is $4.00 and we 

accept cash only.  As well, we encourage you to think of our environment and 

give your child a reusable spoon to eat his/her treat. 

Thanks for encouraging us 

The grade 6 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Name of child: ___________________________________________________ 

Class: ____________________ Teacher: __________________________ 

Flavors offered:  Swirl  Chocolate  Strawberry  

     Smores  Raspberry Cotton Candy  Mango 

Amount included: __________________ 

Oct. 26th, 2023  (flavor____________)     Nov. 16th, 2023(flavor __________) 

Nov. 2nd, 2023 (flavor ___________)         Nov. 23th, 2023(flavor __________) 

Nov. 9th, 2023 (flavor ___________)         Nov. 30th, 2023(flavor __________) 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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